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DATE: February 15, 2022 
 
TO: Board of Adjustment 
 
FROM: Adam Cannon, Planner   
 
SUBJECT: BA2021063 
 Agenda Item: #4 
  
 
Since the publishing of the staff report for the above case, Staff received a support letter 
from the Rio Verde Community Association Architectural Committee.  There are three (3) 
support letters total and no opposition letters.  The support letter states that the 
Architectural Committee is in support of the variance request to raise the solid wall in its 
current location. 
 
Attachments: Rio Verde Community Association Architectural Committee Support Letter (1 page) 
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